
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th July 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Strike Action on Thursday 10th July 2014 

You may have read in the paper or seen on the news that the NUT and the NASUWT, in addition to other 
Non-Teaching unions, will be taking strike action on Thursday, 10th July 2014. 

In consultation with the Chair of Governors, Fr David, I have completed a risk assessment and made a 
decision to close the school to all years with the exception of Year 12. 

Year 12 students should report to school as usual and go straight to the hall, where they will be registered 
and dismissed to lessons.  At the end of the school day, they should go to the hall, as usual, for Assembly 
and registration. 

All sixth form students will be required to make their own lunch arrangements. 

I recognise that this closure is an addition to the closure on Monday 7th July 2014, for the Tour de France. I 
apologise for any inconvenience. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms J Heffernan 
Headteacher 
 


